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Hellenic Federation of the Deaf & European Federation of Hard of Hearing People

"Hearing Awareness Event"

Hearing Awareness Event, organized by HFD and EFHOH on Friday September 25th ,2015, in the
Conference Hall of Greek NCPD Headquarters, ended in great success.

EFHOH visited Greece for the first time, as a result of its cooperation with the Hellenic Federation of the
Deaf, the unique representative organization of the deaf and hard of hearing people all over Greece.

Main conclusions and messages that came out from the event will be very useful for HFD and its strategy
on the rights of the deaf and hard of hearing citizens.

We hereby would like to thank Greek NCPD (ESAmeA), the staff of  ESAmeA and HFD, the Sign
Language interpreters and the palatypists for their valuable support.

We would also like to thank the President and each member of EFHOH Board for their excellent
cooperation and we are looking forward to welcoming EFHOH to Greece again!


